FRIENDSHIP ENVOY

AMEI President & CEO Simin Curtis (center) was an invited guest of the 29th Annual Fajr
Music Festival in Iran. The February 2013 trip included meetings with high-level officials
of Iranian cultural organizations and the conductor of the Tehran Symphony. The trip was
aimed at exploring the possibility of a Pittsburgh Symphony Orchestra concert in Tehran to
commemorate the 50th Anniversary of their last performance there in 1964.
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